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The DESCHUTES River is my back yard. It is more productive when it gets cold clean water as it did last summer.
The crooked was low flow, so it was not   
dumping high nutrient load to fertilize the algae.
We need to take good care of our wonderful resources.
Dale Madden
702Deschutes River Rd/BLM Rd.
Maupin, Or 97037
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